
LaCroix, Linda 

From: Deborah Burke <debwhiteburke@gmail.com> 

Sent: Monday, February 11, 2019 6:01 AM 
To: IFW _ 

Subject: Oppose LD 337 

Dear Senator Dill, Representative Nadeau, and members of the Inland fisheries and Wildlife: 

The spring bears are waking and searching for food for their cubs. I urge you to oppose LD 337 for its 
inhumane treatment of bears. I urge you to investigate and support more humane efforts to control the bear 

population. WE ARE LOSING ENOUGH SPECIES TO CLIMATE CHANGE! Please choose a more humane 
way for the bears! 

Thank you 
Deborah Burke (visiting my grandaughter in Kosovo now but returning to Maine on Feb 21) 
Saco, Maine
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